Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Psychology
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on May 31, 2013, the Board of Psychology has received the petition for declaratory statement from Robin J. Wilson, Ph.D., ABPP. The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of Section 490.003, Florida Statutes as it applies to the petitioner.
The Petitioner does not state in the request which statute the Petitioner seeks the Board to interpret. However, Petitioner appears to be requesting the Board’s interpretation of Section 490.003, Florida Statutes, as to whether the provision of assessment and consultation services to FCCC residents, legal counsel (e.g., Public Defender's office) retained by residents of the FCCC, or to the State's Attorney's Office would, in any way, constitute a harmful multiple relationship, conflict of interest, or any other breach of professional ethics, given the former role as FCCC Clinical Director.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Allen Hall, Executive Director, Board of Psychology, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C05, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3255.
